Miami Township

NOTICE: Easter Extravaganza Cancelled * Note to
Recreation Class Participants

Given the directives issued this afternoon by Governor
DeWine, especially prohibiting gatherings of 100 or more
persons, Miami Township’s Easter Extravaganza that was
scheduled for April 4th is cancelled. Regarding small-group
classes and activities at the Civic Center, those activities are
still taking place as scheduled. However, this is a fluid
situation with new information and directives being received
hourly. We strongly encourage participants to use their own,
best judgement on rather or not to participate in any classes
that remain scheduled. We also ask that visitors follow the
guidelines that have been distributed by health organizations
in regards to best health practices.

Miami Township operates some activities at local school
facilities, including men’s basketball and water aerobics. We
are in contact with those facilities to determine if those off-site
activities will need to be cancelled and we will update the
information accordingly. Thank you for your understanding
and civility.



